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Greater OK PCC Newsletter 

What You Missed in April! 
The Greater Oklahoma Postal Customer Council (GO-PCC) held their second quarterly business meeting on 
April 20, at a local steakhouse in Oklahoma City, OK.   

The keynote speaker was Arkansas-Oklahoma District Manager Julie Gosdin (left). Gosdin’s presentation 
provided information to enhance customer engagement though the mail, plus an economical return on their 
investment. Her presentation included:   

• Delivering for America Plan  

• USPS Connect Local  

• Shipping Services and Products  

• Every Door Direct Mail  

• 2022 USPS Promotional Calendar.  

OKC Postmaster/PCC Co-Chair Daniel Reyes provided remarks concerning the upcoming National Postal 
Forum (NPF), the 30th Annual Letter Carriers Food Drive, and the 22nd Annual GO-PCC Golf Tournament. A 
total of 33 people attended the meeting, which included six first-time attendees and the GO-PCC gained five 
new members.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Save the Date 

AR/OK District Manager Gosdin (center) visits with first time 
attendee Jessica Hawkins with United Way (left). Tulsa OK 
Postmaster Randy Accord (right) was a first-time attendee at        
the meeting. 
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Twyla Russell     
Director of Operations 

Red River Printing, 
Oklahoma City, OK 

Matt Whetstone      
Sr. Account Manager 

Cenveo              
Dallas, Texas 

Bryan Hooper               
Sales Manager        

Clampitt Paper Company          
Oklahoma City, OK 

Bryan Hooper               
Sales Manager        

Clampitt Paper Company          
Oklahoma City, OK 

Bryan Hooper               
Sales Manager        

Clampitt Paper Company          
Oklahoma City, OK 

Bryan Hooper               
Sales Manager        

Clampitt Paper Company          
Oklahoma City, OK 

Coming in May! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Platinum Sponsors 

Join us on Thursday, May 26, 2022, 9:00am – 10:00am CDT. 
To receive an invite, send your email address to Sonya Dulan, Customer 
Relations Coordinator – USPS at sonya.r.dulan@usps.gov or via phone 
at (405) 815-2302 by Wednesday, May 25, 2022.   

 

Today’s Paper Supply Chain 
 

Supply chain disruptions, transportation network challenges, and 
various reasons for downtime at mills added stress to the already limited 
paper market.  Add it up and it spells trouble for industries, businesses, 
and agencies that depend upon paper. 
 
The Greater Oklahoma Postal Customer Council will be hosting a 
ZOOM educational session consisting of a 3-member panel that will 
offer tips and recommendations on maintaining your paper supply 
inventory. 

 

Panelist  

Bryan Hooper                       
Sales Manager                  

Clampitt Paper Company 
Oklahoma City OK 
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www.greateroklahomapcc.org 

Gold Sponsors 


